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Hello Landmark Commission People,
I support the recognition of the value of Austin's history and 701 Sparks Ave is a notable, well
preserved home, featuring distinct architectural features of >100 years ago.
Your vote to give landmark status on this home, preventing its demolition will be a vote for
the entire Austin community. 
Strengthen the trend on decisions for the good of people.
Brenda
Brenda C Berstis
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